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TR™ LED Chip Product Family End-of-Life Notification 

Customer Name: All Customers PCN Reference Number: CreeLED-PCN-06011 
Customer Contact:  Date Issued: 23-Dec 2022 

Customer E-Mail:    
Address:  

 
  

Be advised that Cree LED will end production of the TR LED chips product family.  Please review the key End-of-

Life (EOL) details below. 

Affected Product 

All blue and green TR and TM LED bins and kits including, but not limited to, the TR1823™, TR2227™, TR2432™, 

TR2436™ and TR260™ product families are affected by this notification. 

Suitable Replacement Product 

Cree LED’s newest product family, SR™ LED Chips, is an ideal replacement for TR LED chips.  SR LED chips are 

available in a range of sizes and performance that covers and exceeds the existing TR LED chips performance 

range.  Please contact your Cree LED Sales Manager or Authorized Distributor for additional information. 

Key End-of-Life Dates 

Last Order Date: 03-Apr 2023 
Last Shipment Request Date: 18-Aug 2023 

Last Day of Technical Support: 29-Dec 2023 

Last Day to Request RMA(1): 29-Dec 2023 
Note 1 – RMA’s will be replaced only from available stock and credited if stock is not available. 

 

Cree LED Contact Information 

Please direct any questions regarding this PCN to Cree LED Sales or: 

Contact: Jeff Grissom 

Contact E-Mail: jeffrey.grissom@cree-led.com 

Address: CreeLED, Inc. 

4400 Silicon Dr 

Durham, NC  27703-8475   

USA 

 


